
 

Film and theatre professionals, musical artists, poets, scholars, students and all lovers of black art are 
invited to the 2011 African Arts Festival and symposium at the University of Houston 

 

April 13-16, 2011 

 

 

For more information email uofhsymposium@hotmail.com or visit the AAS website at http://www.class.uh.edu/aas/  


